
 
 

 
200 First Street Southwest Rochester, Minnesota 55905           Telephone 507-266-2655 

 

Exhibitor Request 
Challenges in Clinical Cardiology 
September 29 – October 1, 2023 

 
Dear Healthcare Education Supporter, 
 
On behalf of the Mayo Clinic Department of Cardiovascular Medicine, I am pleased to announce our 
upcoming course: Challenges in Clinical Cardiology: A Case Based-Update which will be held September 
29-October 1, 2023 at the Swissotel in Chicago. This course historically has between 125-150 participants. 
 
This annual course provides new case-based updates on the diagnosis and treatment of commonly 
encountered challenging cardiovascular conditions. Each year the program has new and refreshed content 
but continues to focus on various challenging aspects of coronary artery disease, congestive heart failure, 
pericardial and myocardial disorders, valvular heart disease, congenital heart disease, atrial fibrillation and 
other heart rhythm disorders, vascular medicine topics, and preventive cardiology. The case-based review 
will address the relevant guidelines and treatment options for patients with these conditions. 
 
This letter is an invitation to exhibit only. You will be provided with a 6’ draped table and will be 
appropriately recognized to our attendees. Continental breakfasts and refreshment breaks will be available in 
the exhibit area to encourage participant interaction with industry representatives. The program will follow 
ACCME industry guidelines. Invitations to exhibit have been extended to several companies. The exhibit fee 
is $2,500. To participate in this program, please complete/sign the Exhibitor Agreement. The funds (made 
payable to Mayo Clinic, Federal Tax ID # 41-6011702) must be received by September 1, 2023. Please return 
your completed forms to the meeting planner below. 
 
Mayo Clinic 
ATTN:  Jessica Hemenway 
200 1st Street SW – Gonda 6-430  Email:  hemenway.jessica@mayo.edu 
Rochester, MN 55905 
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
CME Specialist 
Department of Cardiovascular Medicine 
Mayo Clinic 
Rochester, MN 


